
IT’S AN EMERGENCY 
WHEN CLEAN ENERGY
IS BEING SHUT DOWN

Dear PRESIDENT BIDEN,
Please use your Emergency 
Powers to Protect Nuclear 
Now, before we lose even 
more of our CLEAN ENERGY! 

Join with climate advocates, academics, energy experts, engineers, envi-
ronmentalists, entrepreneurs, union workers, mothers, fathers and their 
children who recognize that what we need is rapid deep decarbonizaƟon 
of the U.S. economy. We seek to prevent the premature shutdown of our 
largest source of carbon-free energy—America’s nuclear power plants. 
We are calling upon the Biden AdministraƟon to declare a moratorium 
on premature nuclear plant closures unƟl we have a beƩer plan that does 
not allnot allow this irreversible acƟon to cause increased emissions, dirƟer air, 
less reliable energy and higher costs.

We can’t let lack of federal acƟon on climate and carbon pricing allow 
bad, irreversible decisions to be made about our investments in clean, 
reliable nuclear energy. President Biden has pledged to “leverage the  
carbon-polluƟon free energy provided by exisƟng sources like nuclear 
and hydropower.” Let’s do that!

Go to ProtectNuclearNOW.org
and join with others demanding
that parƟsan poliƟcs and short-
term energy profits don’t leave
Americans with dirƟer and less
reliable energy. 

AMERICANS
NEED CLEAN &
RELIABLE GRIDS 

People all across the U.S. rely on clean nuclear power 24x7. 
It is time that we recognize that it makes zero sense to shut 
down nuclear, our largest source of zero-emission energy!

ProtectNuclearNOW.org


